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NZART HQ INFOLINE ISSUE # 484 

 

From HQ… 

Regrettably the interview process for my Admin Assistant did not go as 
planned. I will be re advertising the position from the 15th December to 
15th January on Seek.  

If anyone is interested, 
please contact me ASAP. 
 

NZART HQ Will be closed 
from Friday 22nd December 
until Monday 15th January 

Wishing you all a very 
Happy Christmas and a 
prosperous new year 

 

Meri Kirihimiti me te tau hou 

Merry Christmas & happy 

new year 

Debby  

 

 

Call Book: 

Hi everyone. 

Callbook will be late in being available from the NZART website. As 

Callbook editor I apologize for this.... 
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The biggest issues are the rejigging of the Callsigns as well as making 

sure the information is in the correct format, this is not a quick process to 

go through. 

 

I have also experienced ill health for the past three weeks, which has 

created further delays in completing the task of putting together all 

information to send to our typesetter. It is unlikely Call Book will be 

available until the end of December. 

 

During my recovery time I have been working diligently to cross check 

silent keys and remove them from callbook at I go. This purge of silent 

keys needs to be advised directly to RSM for them to remove from their 

Register of call signs. 

 

As Editor I bare the responsibility here and sincerely apologize that 

Callbook is late. However, when you see the work I have done you will 

appreciate the hours I am putting into collating and ensuring accurate 

information is published. 

 

Let me be clear it is the callsign part, that is taking the time to make sure 

I have this correct. 

 

If you have any concerns, please email me directly on 

zl2drv@gmail.com  

 

Daniel Vandenberg ZL2DRV 

President NZART 

Callbook Editor 

 

 
Next Issue of HQ InfoLine  

The next InfoLine is due out Sunday 18th February 2024. If you would 

like to share any events or report on any upcoming activities, please 

send these through to nzart@nzart.org.nz. 

 

The Next Official Broadcast will be held 25 February 2024 

  

 

This email and attachments: are the property of NZART; may be 
protected by privilege and copyright; if received in error may not be 
used, copied, or kept; are not guaranteed to be virus-free; may not 
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express the views of NZART do not designate an information 
system; and do not give rise to any liability for NZART  
  


